Valley Community Financial Services Ltd

18 October 2023

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT
The Board of Valley Community Financial Services Limited have accepted the resignation of Director Gigliola
Di Pasquale effective the 21 September 2021.
During her time as a director, Gill contributed her knowledge, skills and marketing experience, working closely
with staff to develop and engaging and consistent social media presence. Gill has agreed to continue supporting

our social media presence as a contractor.

The Directors thank Gill for all her valuable contribution, effort and time as a director and wish her well in his new
pursuits.

Yours sincerely

Malcolm Hackett OAM
Chair
Valley Community Financial Services Limited
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